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DEAR MICHAEL.

MY NAME IS ARTUR KAWONCZYK AND I STUDY AT CRACOW
UNIVERSITY OF ECONCMICS (POLAND) .
I AM WRITING (WITH GREAT PLEASURE) TO INFORM YOU THAT USING INTERNET I
HAD MENAGE BY CHANCE TO FIND BOTH YOUR ADRES AND THE SURNAME
{GOLDBERGER) . IT MUST HAWE RBRELONGED TO MEMBERS OF YOUR FAMILY.

I WAS BORN IN THE SAME WILIDGE (KLECZE DOLNA) ,MY PARENTS STILL
LIVE THERE.

PLEASE WRITE MY IF YOU CONSIDER IT IMPORTANT AND PERSONALLY FOR MY
IT WOULD BE A GREAT OPPORTUNITY TO EXTEND HISTORICAL KNOWLEDGE AND GET
WERY INTERESTING CONTACT.

I DEEPLY REGRET BAT I WILL NOT BE ABLE TC USE AN INTERNET DURING
THE SUMMER HOLIDAY. THAT IS WHY YOU CAN USE MY HOME ADDRESS OR F/N
(048)033-72-21-72
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ARTUR KAWONCZYK
KLECZA DOLNA 134.
34-134 KLECZA ({PCLAND}

ARTUR.




Artur Kawonczyk
Klecza Gérna 134
34-124 Klecza
Poland

October 16, 1998

Dear Michael,

At the beginning I would like to say thank you for your letter which I received last
week. I am really impressed by your outstanding scientific position and professional
achievements.

It is a great pleasure for me to have an opportunity to help you in collecting all the
needed materials connected with your family. I ensure you that 1 have started collecting
relevant documents in historical archives in Cracow and Wadowice. [ have been trying to find
contacts with representatives of Jewish Community in Cracow and Bielsko-Biala. You can be
sure that I will present you all the result as soon as possible.

I am going also to take an attempt to identify the place in Klecza Dolna where your
Grandfather used to have the house.

Considering all the specific questions you have mentioned in the letter I promise to
give you the answers in the next mail (I have sent you a leaflet about Cracow University of
Economics by the post).

I hope we would have some more opportunities to stay in touch.

In order to learn more about each other I present you some personal information.

I am close to complete my master degree at the CUE, the faculty Management and Marketing
with two specializations accounting and functioning and development of enterprises.
Throughout the whole the time of my education I have achieved very good results. The
previous academic year 1997/1998 T completed with distinction. Moreover during the
traineeship as an assistant in BPH (one of the biggest Polish bank) I obtained experience in
financial management, accounting and general administration. I am particularly interested in
the field of financial management. I also explore methods of assets management on the
international capital markets (portfolio analysis and arbitrage). All these aspects are strongly
connected with risk management and econometrics forecasting. I have enclosed my research
project for my master thesis that I presented in the competition organized in order to get the
scholarship in Oxford University. In spite of being very positively evaluated I wasn’t able to
get this scholarship. ‘

I have not decided about my future plans yet but I might start working at the university
as the scientist. It would be great pleasure for me to have an opportunity to explore examples
of your scientist works. I also hope that our contact will make the unique opportunity to
extend my theoretical knowledge. And that we can become friends.

I look forward to hearing from you again!

Regards,

(-) Artur




